

Dr. Anthony C. Azar Superintendent of Schools

DIGHTON-REHOBOTH
Regional School District
2700 Regional Road
North Dighton, MA 02764
(508) 252-5000 (508) 252-5024 (fax)
www.drregional.org

T.E.A.M
(Together Everyone Achieves More)

Joseph Pirraglia, Jr. Interim Assistant Superintendent

Kristin DonahueDirector of Special Education

Paul KitchenBusiness Administrator

Dear Dighton-Rehoboth Families,

At this time, the Dighton-Rehoboth Regional School District has reached the difficult decision to close our schools through March 20th. Much discussion took place today with the Commissioner of Education, the MA Department of Public Health and Superintendents throughout the Commonwealth of Massachusetts.

Due to the evolving nature of COVID-19, we believe that this is the most prudent path to keep our students and school community safe.

Please know that our Administrative team will follow-up with additional information as it becomes available. We will continue to review next steps and keep you notified utilizing postings to our website, electronic mailings and robo calls.

Sincerely, Dr. Azar

The mission of the Dighton-Rehoboth Regional School District, in partnership with parents and the community, is to provide students with the tools, including technology, to acquire knowledge, apply skills, critically analyze information and issues, and develop social responsibility.